
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter            January 2022 

North Wales Dental Academy Practice, Bangor There is so much we want to tell you 

about progress on the Bangor academy practice, unfortunately though, until the contracts are 

signed between BCUHB and the successful bidder, we are unable to reveal any more details. We 

can tell you that the project is progressing well; a building in Bangor city centre has been identified 

and timescales for fit out and mobilisation are on target to have the practice and academy up 

and running by Autumn 2022. As soon as we can tell you more, we will. Stay tuned! 

Working Group Established to support the vision & future 

plans of training & support across the region.  

Following on from our recent questionnaire where we asked people to 

come forward if they were interested in providing training or support on 

behalf of the academy, we have established a working group. The 

members are due to meet for the first time at the end of the month and 

Dr Adrian Thorp (HEIW) has kindly stepped forwarded to chair the 

meeting. We are very keen that the academy is run for everyone but also 

shaped by everyone, to make sure that no one feels excluded or that 

their role has been overlooked. It’s great that we have a mixture of 

professions attending the meeting from dental nurses right through to 

specialists and we are keen to hear their thoughts on what is needed in 

practice, how they feel they can support and what needs to be done to 

progress ideas.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

MaxCourse -  February 2022 There is a wide variety of HEIW Dental Postgraduate Training 

and Education available to the dental workforce on MaxCourse.  

Date  Time   Course Name      Suitable for  

02.02.22 09:00 to 15:00  Making Prevention Work in Practice   Dentists 

02.02.22 14:00 to 15:00  Making Prevention Work in Practice    Dental Nurses 

09.02.22 18:00 to 21:00  Quality Improvement Study Club    Recommended to all 

15.02.22 09:30 to 12:00  Child Protection Training Level 2    Recommended to all 

16.02.22 09:15 to 12:15  Environmental Sustainability in Dentistry  Recommended to all 

16.02.22 09:30 to 12:30  Dyslexia Workshop with Sign4Life    Recommended to all 

23.02.22 12:00 to 15:30    Dental Nurse Implant Course     Dental Nurses 

23.02.22 18:00 to 20:30  That was interesting! Cases & micro-teachings Recommended to all 

28.02.22 13:00 to 16:30  Mental Capacity Act     Recommended to all 

For the full course details and to reserve a place on the courses visit Dental Postgraduate Section, 

HEIW - Course details (maxcourse.co.uk) 

Follow us 

 @NWDentalAcad 

 North Wales Dental Academy 

 NWDentalAcademy 
 

Website www.primarycare-online.co.uk/north-wales-dental-academy 

 

Congratulations to Bev Littlemore who has recently been 

selected by Bangor University as the Lead for the Dental Hygiene 

Programme. Bev will be carrying on the work to develop and 

deliver the programme which is due to commence in 

September 2022. The programme is strongly linked to NWDA and 

will see student placements being located into the academy 

practice in Bangor along with other practices across the region 

over the forthcoming years. We look forward to working with you 

Bev. 
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